
 
 
 
18 MENZIESHILL RESIDENTS' PARKING PERMIT SCHEME (AN343-2003) 
 
Reference is made to the above scheme which has now been implemented and is being enforced.  It 
has become apparent that a problem has arisen in Deveron Terrace, Deveron Crescent and a block of 
flats at Nos 139 to 159 Leith Walk.  These addresses are outwith the zone but representations have 
been made that they be included.  In an effort to alleviate the situation in the short term it is proposed 
to issue permits to these addresses so that they can park in Spey Drive or Etive Gardens.  At a later 
date a report will be prepared to introduce restrictions in Deveron Terrace and Deveron Crescent to 
control the available space.  This will include visitor space with a time limit of two hours between 
8.00 am and 6.00 pm from Monday to Saturday. 
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